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9th July 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Leavers’ Assembly 

 

We would like to invite the parents of children in Year 4 to our Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 20th 

July at 9.15am. This will provide us with an opportunity to say goodbye to our Year 4 children and 

to some of their parents, to reflect on their time at Finstall and to wish them well in the future. 

We expect the assembly to last approximately 45 - 60 minutes. We do hope you can attend and look 

forward to seeing you. 

 

“Leavers’ Party” 

 

The Leavers’ Party (for children in Year 4) will take place at school on the evening of Wednesday 

18th July from 6.00 – 7.30pm. Children should enter school via the Parklands gate and the 

playground. Parents will be able to collect children from the hall doors opening up onto the 

playground at 7.30pm. The PA will be providing the children with hot dogs or a vegetarian 

alternative. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you would like your child to have the 

vegetarian option. Children will receive a sparkling cocktail (non-alcoholic obviously) on arrival 

and will then have the opportunity to enjoy a disco with a special guest DJ.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank “One Floor Ltd” of Stoke Road, Aston Fields, who 

have kindly donated the red carpets for this evening.  

We look forward to seeing the children, in their best outfits, for what promises to be an exciting 

evening.  

Sports Crew 

 

Further to the message sent by Year 4 staff last week, I would like to clarify that there are eight 

Year 4 children (they know who they are!) who will be performing Sports Crew duties at the Lower 

School Sports Day tomorrow. Only these children need to come to School in their PE kits.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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